
Contact Name: Melanie Stephens

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: melanie.stephens@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 26 June 2015

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDERS DECISION

On 26 June 2015, Cllr E Heron, the Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder, made the 
following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who considers 
that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer (Grainne 
O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY 4.45PM ON FRIDAY, 3 JULY 
2015.

DECISION:

To authorise the allocation of developer contributions to a link to the highway and a crossing 
point at Jacobs Gutter Lane/Trotts Way. 

REASON(S):

As set out in the report.

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:

As set out in the report.

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:

None

For Further Information Please Contact:

Dean Brunton
Planning Policy Officer 
Policy and Plans Team
Tel: 023 8028 5588
E mail: dean.brunton@nfdc.gov.uk
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